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Dear Parents,

Thank you to everyone who attended our annual pet blessing this morning to celebrate the Feast of St.
Francis of Assisi! We had a great turnout and had many of our animal friends blessed by Fr. Lange.
Yesterday we celebrated our students' achievements on the Fall MAP testing with an out-of-uniform day.
We did receive the district report for MAP this week and we will have all MAP scores uploaded to Sycamore
by the end of next week, which also happens to be the end of the 1st Quarter! It is hard to believe that we
are already 1/4 of the way through our school year! Next weekend, October 13 we will have the blessing of
our new library/media center by Bishop Iffert. We hope that you will join us for an Open House and the
blessing. If you plan to attend please sign up at the link below so we have an idea of how many people to
expect. We are excited to share this new space with our students and with you!

With the end of the 1st Quarter we are also approaching our Parent/Teacher Conferences. Conferences
are scheduled for Monday, October 21 from 12:30pm-6:00pm. We will have a Noon dismissal on October
21 to accommodate conferences. Registration for conferences is now open and you can find instructions on
how to register through Sycamore HERE. If you have problems accessing Sycamore please contact Mrs.
St. John, our receptionist, at lstjohn@sthenrynky.com.

October is Respect Life month so I wanted to make you aware that next Thursday we will have an out-of-
uniform day for $2 to raise money for Walking With Moms in Need. This money helps families who are
experiencing a crisis pregnancy. Thank you for your generosity! Wednesday, October 16 we will be
celebrating Grandparents' Day. Please see below for more information and to sign up
grandparents/grandfriends to attend!

Finally, please remember that we do not have school next Monday, October 7. Enjoy your long weekend!

God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner, Principal
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Every month this year, we will talk about a different virtue and a saint who exemplified that virtue in their
life. Our goal is to grow in virtue as a school as we work toward becoming saints! Every week we will
recognize students who have been exhibiting that month's virtue in the classroom. See our Virtue
Rockstars for last week below!

Humility means being modest and not thinking more highly of ourselves than we should. This doesn't mean
that we don't recognize the things that we are good at! However, we should be willing to use those gifts to
serve God and others rather than to glorify ourselves. St. Therese of Lisieux is a great example of humility.
She is a Doctor of the Church known for her "Little Way." The "Little Way" is to ask ourselves in every
situation how we can best show love to others and serve them. She always acknowledged that anything
great that came from her was God's work and not her own. St. Therese, pray for us!

After Care Sign
Up

CruNews 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AAAAA2FA6F9CE9-50677309-after#/


Crusaders in Pictures
► Our third graders created their own campaign to bring Bosco breadsticks back to the school lunch menu. Reaching
out to students and staff during lunch, recess, and daily announcements, Harrison and Everleigh collected 133
signatures from fellow students and staff. They submitted their request to the Diocese and were the first to find out that
the breadsticks will be returning to the menu in October! (top left and bottom photo)
► With art teacher, Emily Rouster, second graders created their own fall version of Vincent Van Gogh's Starry Starry
Night. They had fun learning and creating their own masterpieces.
► On the last Friday of the month, Fr. Sterling , Pastor of St. Barbara Church (and our school feeder parish) is the
celebrant for the all school Mass. Parents, grandparents, and friends are invited to join the students for Mass — it’s so
uplifting to celebrate Mass with them!
► In Lawrence Manyesa’s science class, fifth graders completed a project on the water cycle. Elements of the project
included a presentation, collaboration, teamwork, research, and inquiry.
► Student council students   made a poster to honor St. Henry District High School coach Jeremy Hurm who lost his
battle with cancer. Many of our students run in the middle school cross country program and knew him. May he and all
the faithful departed rest in peace.
► In English Language Arts, Ms. Cox’s and Ms. Kennard’s seventh grade students   gathered together to discuss their
latest read, Tangerine. The students had great discussions!
► The Mumkin sale was a huge success! Students and parents sorted orders (937 plants!) in the pouring rain to make
sure everyone was able to pick up their order on time. Thanks to our parents, parishioners, and friends for their support

https://www.facebook.com/StHenryCRU?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWg_1jK86rAvJFtotFPmPuj94_JbFITkhuXhQEqT8w5p-dBvMkv2K9KGj41qhi0B5hDHWz02Yx0EcDo065LQl8ZQ0xL2ypl5qb5ndpaF58KBZe7sPqk7_Dz5JO103y5NJfM3ZDySDPnC-ERwIHZtoQatcQ9k_zR1fCPKYS_UDnDKa4I28apV5rHuAnId39f9tzzVPaYI5S_8m2ubPv4TPJ0&__tn__=-%5dK*F


of this flowery fundraiser!  

St. Henry Catholic School needs VIRTUS trained adults as
substitute teachers throughout the school year. This is the
perfect opportunity for those looking to get out of the house,
spend time with kids, or for extra income. Schedule is flexible!
For more information, contact Kimberly Wagner,
kwagner@sthenrynky.com, Cindy Lageman,
clageman@sthenrynky.com, or call the school office, 859-
342-2551.

mailto:kwagner@sthenrynky.com
mailto:clageman@sthenrynky.com


We are excited to officially bless and dedicate our newly renovated Library/Media Center on
October 13. This project was made possible by the generosity of the Karceski family. Betty
Karceski passed away in the summer of 2023. She was a parishioner of St. Henry and an avid
reader. Her children decided that in order to honor their mother and her love of reading, they
wanted to donate money to help renovate our library. 

With the money provided by the Karceski family and funds available through EANS (COVID funds),
we have been able to update and expand this space that will support our students far into the
future. Come celebrate with us as we honor Betty Karceski and the legacy that she and others
have to our students through their dedication to our Library/Media Center.

RSVP for the Library/Media Center Blessing & Open House

https://signup.com/go/wuGeXHw


Set up your student's wallet today!

Volunteers are needed throughout the book fair, sign up here!
All volunteers must be VIRTUS compliant.

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/sthenryschool
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040F4BAEAA28A0FF2-51856042-book#/


Register for Grandparents Day

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdtZnwQn3aGqIfUFAHNDvCF_jCjXUKxEY3ccUolNQqIbBnlWA/viewform?usp=sf_link


Cafeteria News
MENU CHANGES: No school October 7; early dismissal October 21; no
lunch served
Cafeteria volunteers needed! We welcome all moms, dads, and grandparents to
help serve lunches. The students LOVE seeing their family at school. All volunteers
must be VIRTUS compliant; you can check with our VIRTUS coordinator, Leah St.
John, lstjohn@sthenrynky.com or call the school office, 859-342-2551, regarding the
requirements. Sign up to volunteer here.

BINGO
Thank you to all of our
parents/grandparents/parishioners/SHCS friends
that volunteer with our bingo. We have several
regular monthly positions that need to be filled.
Volunteers for these positions are exempt from
the pull-tab requirements. Training is provided for
all positions. A coveted Bingo Cru t-shirt is
provided, as is free dinner, drinks, and fun! 
 
Bingo Paper Sales
This is a seated or standing position and requires
the volunteer to review customer's orders, ring
them up using a laptop, collect money/provide

change, and give out bingo paper (some bending/stretching is involved). Great position for those
who don't want to walk or stay late. Shifts are available the third week of the month , 5:00-7:00 PM
and 5:15-7:30 PM.
 
Bingo Caller
A first week caller  is needed from 6:30-10:00 PM. This person should have a commanding voice,
be able to take charge of the bingo hall, and not be afraid of the microphone. Caller calls bingo balls
and keeps the games running smoothly. 
 
Concessions
A third week concession stand voluntee r is needed. This person works in the concession stand
and serves food, handles payments, restocks as necessary, and cleans up/closes the stand at the

mailto:lstjohn@sthenrynky.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-49626469-cafeteria#/


end of the evening. Time is 5:00-9:30 PM. 
 
Paymaster
A second week paymaster is needed. The paymaster counts money and pays out bingo winners
throughout the night. It is a seated position and requires the ability to use a laptop. Time is 6:30-
10:00 PM. 
 
For more information, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com,
Jamie Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, or call the school office, 859-342-2551.

SHCS 1st Ever
Chili/Pumpkin Fest Family Event

Bring a crockpot of your best chili to share -- prizes will be awarded!
Get your gourd on: carve or paint a pumpkin -- prizes will be awarded!
Don't worry about missing the Bengals game -- we'll have it on!

Staff Spotlight

mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com


SHCS Boosters Need You!
The SHCS Boosters is a great way to get involved in the school community. The program hosts
several fun and popular events, raises money for the athletics program, and provides support to
the school. Meetings are held at 7 pm on the first Tuesday of each month in the gym.  
We are looking for new, excited members and we are looking to fill the following roles:

President
Treasurer
Volunteer Coordinator
Archery Coach

​More specific information on the role of each position can be provided if interested. If you would
like to be added to the email list for additional information and upcoming events, please
email boosters@sthenrynky.com.

Basketball registrations are now open for
boys and girls in grades 1-8. Registration
ends on Friday, October 4.
 
SAVE THE DATE!
Pictures: October 20
Boys Crusader Classic Starts:
November 8
 
Questions? Contact Michael Quinn,
Michael.K.Quinn@huntington.com

mailto:boosters@sthenrynky.com
mailto:Michael.K.Quinn@huntington.com


Register for Basketball

Golf Outing Registration

NEWSWORTHY

https://fundraise.givesmart.com/f/4xsj/n?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR02WXEkYJMx2jvJnHy91OorqbflzSIw8oHzikeCiJ36djmpCZhe_WTsnF0_aem_UtZ2XfWs5RgdrHvN6Xn6mQ&vid=178f5z
https://e.givesmart.com/events/DTZ/


The amendment does NOT propose or
authorize any school choice program now,

it simply keeps the door open for future
programs when Kentucky’s ready. Learn

more about the amendment and ways you
can get involved in supporting its passing

at https://covdio.org/yesontwo/.

What you will see on the ballot:
The Amendment will be on the
second page of the ballot!
 
To give parents choices in
educational opportunities for their
children, are you in favor of
enabling the General Assembly to
provide financial support for the
education costs of students in
kindergarten through 12th grade
who are outside the system of
common (public) schools by
amending the Constitution of
Kentucky as stated below?
 
"The General Assembly may
provide financial support for the
education of students outside the
system of common schools. The
General Assembly may exercise
this authority by law, Sections 59,
60, 171, 183, 184, 186, and 189 of
this Constitution notwithstanding."
 
How you can help:

Write an op-ed & share it
with
info@kentuckystudents.org
 
Sign up for updates on our
website:
kentuckystudents.org
Like us on Facebook @
Yes On 2 and share our
posts!
Visit
www.covdio.org/yesontwo
and sign up to help with
Grass Root Efforts!

 Learn more: KentuckyStudents.org

https://covdio.org/yesontwo/
mailto:info@kentuckystudents.org
https://www.kentuckystudents.org/
http://www.covdio.org/yesontwo
https://www.kentuckystudents.org/


Join us on Friday, October 4, at St. Barbara in Erlanger, KY . Experience the Mass in a



powerful way! Confessions start at 6 pm. Mass at 7 pm. ALL ARE WELCOME.

Afterwards, there will be a special social for young adults in Baumann Hall (18+, 20's, 30's &
40's). For more info, contact Brad Torline at btorline@angelicoproject.org.

mailto:btorline@angelicoproject.org


St. Henry District High School Craft Show
Back at the SHAC!

35 Cavalier Blvd., Florence
Saturday, October 19;  9:00 AM-3:00 PM

$5 entry for over 100 booths
Concessions and raffles available

Come ready to buy Christmas gifts,
holiday decorations and much more!

Dear SHDHS Feeder School Families,

We are excited to share several Save the Date announcements for upcoming events hosted here
at St. Henry District High School! These events are specially designed for elementary and middle
school families, and we encourage you to invite friends from outside our feeder schools who may
be interested in learning more about SHDHS.

SHADOW VISITS/FAMILY TOURS
7th and 8th grade students can register here to experience a shadow visit. Families are also
welcome to schedule a tour of SHDHS using the same link.

CRU Preview Day
Monday, October 17, 2024
8th graders will be bused from their feeder schools to spend the day at SHDHS. 

OPEN HOUSE
Sunday, November 17, 2024
This event is open to 6th, 7th, and 8th-grade families. Registration will open in October, so mark
your calendars now!

HIGH SCHOOL PLACEMENT TEST WORKSHOP (OPTIONAL)
Tuesday, December 3, 2024 & Tuesday, December 10, 2024
8th grade students can prepare for the placement test. Registration opens in October.

HIGH SCHOOL PLACEMENT TEST
Saturday, December 14, 2024
8th-grade students interested in attending SHDHS will take the High School Placement Test.
Registration opens in November.

http://mkt.shdhs.org/lt.php?tid=LU5SV1MAWVNRBR5WVQpcTg0NUV8eWlJbXBoGVQkBBwxRVAUEDwZEAgUFB1NRUlVOClYACh5WBFMPGlJWAlEfBVECAQwEXQhRVFIKTFMKVwYBUAALHlAFAQAaBAEIVx8MVgBcGQNSAF5cAVZUUApWAQ


VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the
Protecting God’s Children training.

To find classes, visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a
session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS coordinator, Leah St.
John, lstjohn@sthenrynky.com or call 859-342-2551.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in
confidentiality and with respect.

Date Time Location

10/22/2024 9:00 AM Diocesan Curia, Covington

10/22/2025 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

11/14/2024 9:00 AM Diocesan Curia, Covington

11/14/2025 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

12/04/2024 9:00 AM Diocesan Curia, Covington

12/4/2024 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

UPCOMING EVENTS 
October 7: No School
October 8: 8th Grade to visit St. Henry District High School
October 8: 5th Grade field trip to Great American Ballpark
October 10: Out of Uniform to benefit for Walking w/Moms in Need
October 10: PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
October 11: End of First Quarter
October 11: Picture make up day
October 11-21: Scholastic Book Fair
October 12: Boosters Golf Outing
October 13: Library/Media Center Blessing & Open House, 12:30 PM
October 20: Confirmation Commitment Service & Mass, 9:30 AM @ St. Henry
October 21: Conferences; noon dismissal (no lunch served)
October 27: PTO Chili/Pumpkin Fest
November 1: No School, All Saints Day (Holyday of Obligation)

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:lstjohn@sthenrynky.com
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/sthenryschool
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